
From: Stuart Chalmers [mailto:stuartchalmers53@gmail.com] 
Sent: 26 October 2015 18:32
To: MacLeod, Shirley
Subject: Hope Kitchen-Financial Assistance

Dear Shirley
Please accept this email as acknowledgement of the £3000 cheque received from the 
Common Good Fund. This money will certainly aid Hope in delivering more services to our 
users. We are very appreciative of this generous offer.
Yours sincerely

Stuart Chalmers

-- 
Dr Stuart Chalmers
Fearnoch View
North Connel
PA37 1QX
07906025678
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